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A Message from Your Softball Crew 
 

THANK YOU to everyone who helped out softball 
weekend!!!! The weather cooperated and the turnout was 
great.  The dinner and dancing Saturday evening brought out 
a good number of people also. There were so many people, 
far too many to try to name, that stepped up to help in one 
way or another.  From our oldest members to our newest 
members and future members you were all amazing and owe 
yourself a huge pat on the back!  Again thank you everyone 
for your help and attendance!!!! 
  
Bill Genz - Softball Co-Chairman & Kitchen Trustee 
Don Banke - Softball Co- Chairman 
Theresa Ernst - Vice President 
 
 A Message from Theresa Ernst, Vice President 

 
The sign-up sheets are up on the large bulletin board in the 
Rathskellar for the haunted house so please stop down and 
sign up to help out.  Remember volunteering is a big part of 
our club.  If you have a kid or kids that would like to sign up 
they are more than welcome to help out.  Keep in mind for 
anyone 14 years or younger a parent must also be 
working.  The kids Halloween party will be on October 21st 
for kids 12 and younger.  The sign-up sheets for the kids 
party are on the small bulletin board by the bar in 
the Rathskellar.  Please sign up by October 14th. 
  
The 1450 will be on November 3rd and the Turkey Raffle on 
November 10th so mark your calendars! 
  
Hope to see you at the hall! 
Theresa Ernst 
Vice President 

 
 
 

 

A Message from Bill Genz, Kitchen Trustee 
 
Turner Members, Just a quick reminder that Family Breakfast 
has started back up. The last Sunday of each month from 
now through May. So come on down and enjoy a wonderful 
breakfast with family and friends. 
  
Thank you & Gut Heil, 
Bill Genz 

  
A Message from Jack Bucaro, Bar Trustee 
 
Turkey Raffle is November 10.  We are looking for donations 
for liquor baskets.  Please let me know if you have any 
unopened bottles you wish to donate. 
 

Bar Specials 
$2.00 Bud Light Lime-a-Rita 

$2.50 Shiner Bock Oktoberfest 
 
A lot of new drinks are now available also.  Ask Seth to make 
you something new and exciting.  We now have Black Haus 
on hand for those who may want it.  Join us on a Tuesday for 
SPIN THE WHEEL! 
 
A Message from Seth Thomas, Club Manager 
 
Hall rental dates are filling up pretty quickly so if you have an 
upcoming, shower, wedding, birthday party, etc. please 
contact me to book your date! 
 
A Message from Peggy Crain, Corresponding Secretary 
 
In order to reduce the costs associated with printing and 
postage, effective January 2013 the newsletter will no 
longer be mailed out via USPS to our local club 
members.  The monthly newsletter will continue to be sent to 
those of you that have supplied your email address.  We will 
also be posting the newsletter on the Turner website effective 
January 2013 and will have copies on hand at the club.  Our 
out of state members will still receive a copy via USPS. 
 
Please contact me at 630-885-3472 if you have any 
questions or concerns.  Thank you for understanding our 
need to reduce the costs our club incurs!  
Peggy Crain  
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    Happy Birthday Elgin Turners!    
Bill Mroczkowski 10/2, Craig Benthusen 10/7, Robert Kraft 10/8, Bonnie Haney 10/9, Darrell Yearman 10/9,  

Erika Wickstrom 10/10, Haley Wickstrom 10/10, George Gockman 10/12, Frank Warga 10/14, Randall Gunderson 10/16,  
Tyler Lau 10/16, Joseph Mueller 10/16, Shannon Parry 10/16, Steve Paupa 10/17, David Williams 10/18, Bernice O’Brien 10/19,  

Susan Reed 10/20, Tom Severson 10/23, Sharol Holstein 10/26, Sharon Kothe 10/26, Howard Boress 10/28,  
Gregory Klemm 10/29, Ronald Salzmann 10/30, Shawn Stevenson 10/30 
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ELGIN TURNERS HAUNTED HOUSE 

 
 

OCTOBER 12, 13, 19, 20, 21, 26, 27, 28, 31 
FRIDAY AND SATURDAY 7:00 PM – MIDNIGHT 

SUNDAY AND HALLOWEEN 7:00 PM – 10:30 
 

112 VILLA STREET 
ELGIN IL 

847-697-4431 
 

$10.00 PER PERSON – NO REFUNDS 
 


